
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Councilmember Luis Collazo 

 

Subject: 154 & 170th Special Call Meeting 

 

Date: August 19, 2019 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

I would like to discuss with my colleagues and take a look at where we are with respect to the opening of the 

bridges at 154 and 170.  I would like for Town Staff to provide a historical executive summary of the issue and 

what have we done to explore alternatives. 
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